
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
             Winter Weather Closure Policy  
 

With winter weather on the horizon, SNP will prioritize the safety 
of our clients and staff by following Columbia Public Schools' 
(CPS) closure decisions. 
 
If CPS closes due to inclement weather, SNP will also be 
closed. Our team will contact you to reschedule your 
appointment. 
 
If CPS announces a delayed start, SNP will remain open, and 
appointments will proceed at their regular times. 
 
Your safety is our top priority! Thank you for your understanding. 
 


